
 

 

 

 

KING WILLIAM ROAD UPGRADE 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: IMPORTANT INFORMATION –  
5 NOVEMBER 2019 
 
Upcoming nightworks and intermittent temporary night closures of short 
sections of King William Road and some adjoining side streets to late 
November.  
 
Dear Resident / Business Operator 
 
Construction works for the King William Road Upgrade which will transform the main street 
are progressing well.  
 
The purpose of this notice is to provide you with advance notice of intermittent temporary 
night closures of short sections of King William Road and some adjoining side streets 
between 11pm and 6am, Sunday to Thursday, to late November.  
 
These closures will occur intermittently, when required, to extend the active work areas 
which will assist in increasing productivity.   
 
Footpaths will remain open and pedestrian access will be maintained to all businesses.   
 
King William Road will be OPEN FOR BUSINESS with local traffic detours in place. 
 
What we are doing: 
 
Completing pavement and driveway preparation, installing landscaping and finishing paving.  
 
Traffic restrictions and access:  

• Short sections of King William Road will be closed to vehicle traffic. 

• Access on to King William Road from some side streets and into some side streets 
from King William Road will not be permitted. 

• Traffic will be detoured via local roads. Please follow the local detour routes. 

• Restrictions will only be in place when required.  
 
Advance warning and other traffic signage will be in place to alert road users to the 
temporary changes to traffic conditions and detour routes.                                       
 
Driveway access to properties and pedestrian access across King William Road will be 
maintained and traffic controllers will be on site to assist motorists and pedestrians to move 
through the area. 
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We thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 
Impacts to Adelaide Metro bus services: 

No change to bus routes will apply during these temporary night closures. 200, 200B and 
200C bus services will operate as normal.  For more information, please visit: 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

For more information: 
 
If you have any questions about these works please contact the project team on the 
construction enquiry line:1300 617 363 or via email at KWREnquiries@bmd.com.au 
 
If you would also like to receive construction works notices by email, please send us an 
email with this request. 
 
You can also stay up to date with the project at www.designkingwilliam.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
King William Road Upgrade Team 
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